
Dear Community Members, 

As we approach the festive season, we would like to remind everyone of the regulations 

regarding festive lighting in our community to ensure safety and enjoyment for all. 

Festive Lighting Guidelines: 

• All lighting displays must be turned off by 11 PM to minimize noise and light pollution. 

• Electrical connections must be properly secured and not pose a hazard to pedestrians. 

• Please use energy-efficient lights whenever possible. 

• Avoid using lights that are excessively bright or could cause distraction to drivers. 

• All decorations should be removed by January 15th to maintain community aesthetics. 

We encourage everyone to participate in the festivities while keeping our community safe and 

enjoyable. Thank you for your cooperation! 

Warm regards, 

The Community Association 


